
 
 

NEWS RELEASE 

 
 
 3200 East Ave. S.  •  PO Box 817  •  La Crosse, WI 54602-0817  •  608-788-4000  •  www.dairylandpower.com 

 
 
 
For Immediate Release 
March 28, 2019 
 
 

 
Dairyland Supports the Rose Valley Watershed Project 

Donation to the Buffalo County Land Conservation Fund 
 
LA CROSSE, WI— Dairyland Power Cooperative has donated $2,000 to the Buffalo Land 
Conservation Fund in support of the Rose Valley Improvement Project in the Town of Belvidere, 
Wis. The township is located in Buffalo County, Wis., near Dairyland’s Alma Site.  
 
The primary conservation goal of the Rose Valley Watershed project is to minimize 
sedimentation from entering the Rose Valley Pond. The project will benefit citizens and 
recreational visitors to the area by helping prevent erosion sediment from entering the newly 
restored pond. Project tasks, which also include dam embankment repairs, stocking of fish and 
construction of a public fishing pier, are scheduled to be completed in spring 2019. 
 
“Supporting local communities and sustainable stewardship projects is an important part of 
what Dairyland does as a cooperative,” said Leif Tolokken, Dairyland Manager, Water & Waste 
Programs. “We are pleased to have the opportunity to assist with a project that will yield 
positive results for the environment and area residents.”  
  
About Dairyland Power Cooperative 
With headquarters in La Crosse, Wis., Dairyland provides wholesale electricity to 24 member 
distribution cooperatives and 17 municipal utilities. A Touchstone Energy Cooperative, 
Dairyland’s service area encompasses 62 counties in four states (Wisconsin, Minnesota, Iowa 
and Illinois). Dairyland’s generation resources include coal, natural gas, hydro, solar, wind and 
biogas. For more information, please visit www.dairylandpower.com. 
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